
Hello Sheryl,  

Yesterday I had a meeting with the stove factory owner to see how best to use the funds.  $2000 will 

convert in 78 stoves on a basis of subsidizing 60% of the stove cost.  It would be great to get the 

communities involved, where our actual water source is.  This will help to reduce deforesting and will 

help to protect this water source, and give the side benefits to the people in these communities.  They 

are situated about a 30 minute drive from Copan over an all weather dirt road.   We can start producing 

the stove as soon as we have the funds and could deliver around the middle or end of February.  This 

will give you some time to pack the suitcases!! 


